

An Important Message from Cardigan's Health Services

Dear Parents,

We are excited to welcome you and your student to Cardigan Mountain School! We care deeply about the health and wellbeing of your student and look forward to seeing you at Registration in September.

Starting this fall, we will be using a new secure online system to store all student medical information. The system, called Magnus Health Student Medical Record, will bring many benefits to parents and Cardigan's Health Service Team, including:

- Secure online access to view your son's medical records.
- Easily submit health documents online.
- Email reminders to keep you updated on approaching deadlines.
- Take your son's digital health file with you after graduation.

Soon you will receive a welcome email from Magnus Health containing your login information. You will then be able to submit all the necessary medical documentation required prior to arrival at Cardigan, including your son's health history, physical, and his necessary medication. It is vital that you submit these documents before arriving for Cardigan's Registration in September. If you do not submit these records in advance, your student will not be allowed to participate in activities, sports, or move into the dorms.

We appreciate your patience and participation as we launch this new program. If you would like to learn more about Magnus Health, visit www.magnus.com/support, call 877.461.6831, or email service@magnushealthportal.com.

Thank you for partnering with us to care for your son.

Karen E. Gray, RN

Director of Health Services

kgray@cardigan.org

603.523.3520

Diane Hines
Health Center Assistant
dhines@cardigan.org
603.523.3520